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ISOTRAK 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Colleagues 
 
The NJC trade union side has again raised concerns about the use of ISOTRAK.   
 
Whilst there seems to be some good practice around ISOTRAK there have been recent 
instances where managers have not used ISOTRAK properly.  The company has assured the 
union that whilst there has been some recent mis-use of ISOTRAK which is outside the agreed 
ways of working, these are isolated incidents. 
 
The union has also raised the issue of security when managers are accessing ISOTRAK from 
home.  The company has assured us that they will look at the security issue.   
 
The agreed wording between the company and the union over ISOTRAK – will be re-circulated.  
It seems the company is also working on a one best way for debriefing drivers across the network 
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